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Dear Mariana,
Congratulations on your success with us in Paris last weekend! We are so excited that you have been invited to be part of the New York Finals next April.
You and your students have been invited to join us with your entry "a Free Man".

In order to perform at the Finals, you must confirm your participation no later than November 29, 2023. You may do so by sending an e-mail to rking@yagp.org with the subject
line, “Entry Title, YAGP NY Finals Confirmation” Confirmations will not be accepted over the telephone. If we do not receive your confirmation within this time limit, we will release
your space to participants on the waiting list. If you can't make it for some reason, we will be very appreciative if you could notify us so we can release your space to students on
our waiting list. Additionally, if we don't hear from you by the above date, we will assume that you are unable to join us.

The New York Finals will take place the week of April 11 - 20, 2024. Additional information will be coming out in the next few weeks.

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns, and we hope to see you in New York.

All the best,

Rebecca King

Rebecca King

Director of Partner Engagement
Youth America Grand Prix



